July 4, 2016

Hon. John Horgan

Juan de Fuca Community Office

122 - 2806 Jacklin Road

Victoria, BC V9B 5A4 SENT VIA EMAIL TO: oppositionleader@leg.bc.ca

RE: ACTIONS OF THE BRITISH COLUMBIA SECURITIES COMMISSION / FINANCE MINISTERS OFFICE
Dear Mr. Horgan,

My name is Rodney Wharram and [ would like to take a moment to openly discuss a travesty that is
currently happening at the British Columbia Securities Commission ("BCSC”). 1 have tried diligently to
get answers directly from the BCSC; and then politicians who are responsible for the actions of Staff at
the BCSC- but have got little to no response from these people who are supposed to be governing
this Province.

As you will read in the attachments, I had a matter present itself with the BCSC in 2013 and went
through the entire process of being wrongfully accused of committing a $5.45 million fraud  And itis
my allegation that once Staff realized their case lacked compelling evidence they did the unthinkable
and manipulated a key document relied upon during the hearing.

[ now have questions and demand answers to my allegations — I have tried to keep this internal (at
the BCSC) but my request to the Chair (Ms. Brenda Leong) have went unanswered for the past few
weeks. It is my opinion that the Chair of the BCSC is a public servant and should be held to
accountability standards far more than others.

Are you able to help me obtain answers from the BC Liberal government? T contacted The Hon.
Michael De jong (who T am told would oversee the BCSC) and the reply from his office simply does
nothing and only kicks the can down the road. I want answers to my questions and alarming
allegations regarding Staff’s actions at the BCSC.

[look forward to a response and thank you for reading my letter and the attachments.

My contact information is as follows:

Rodney Wharram

roddv@westkarma.com

Respectfully,
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Rodney J. Wharram



